
Attention - re- Notification of Amended Plans.

Please find further to my previous submission 9th Aug, the following findings...

My prior submission stands - but, i have just noted that the height limit still exceeds 
Development Control Plan.
If the other side of Robertson Rd and Foamcrest car park follows suit, it will be the end of a 
creative welcoming square.

Thanking you for your attention.

Patricia Fry.
Newport.
Sent from my iPhone
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